
9:00 a.m.  
August 27, 2025 
Canutillo High School 
6675 S. Desert Blvd.

The 2024 Canutillo Bond renovation  
of Canutillo High School is starting!  
Come be a part of the groundbreaking 
ceremony for the $16.4 million renovation 
projects at CHS! 

#TransformingTomorrowTogether

Join us for the 
Transformation 
of Canutillo 
High School! 

C A N U T I L LO  I N D E P E N D E N T  S C H O O L  D I S T R I C T

ground 
breaking


